
Seminar on Graduate Study in the United States (17 November 2006)
(15/11/2006)

Dear all,

We are pleased to remind you that the University Library is now co-organizing with the US
Consulate General (Hong Kong and Macau) a seminar on graduate study in the United States to
be held at the American Corner of the Library starting at 3:00 pm on 17 November 2006. Two
representatives from the Consulate will speak on the ways of applying for further studies in the US
and for applying for a visa, while an Education Advisor from the Institute of International Education
will talk on the US educational system. There will also be opportunities for the audience to ask
questions. This seminar should be particularly useful for students who are planning for further
studies in the US.

We hope to see you in this seminar.

With regards,
UM Library


